
 

 
School News 
 
The last newsletter of the year and lots to include before we 
wish you all a lovely summer break. 
 
Y6 Wilderness Camp  
 
What an amazing time we had and so much cooler than in 
school as we bobbed about in a reservoir and jumped off 
waterfalls on the hottest day ever! 

 
Mrs Paxton 
Our Foundation Governor who has supported school for over 
twenty years will be finishing this summer.  We are truly 
grateful for all she has done and wish her all the best. 
 
 
Miss Meadowcroft, Infant Teaching Assistant, will be 
leaving us to work in a preschool.  We thank her for her hard 
work and support and wish her all the best. 
 
Reports 
End of year pupil reports went home on Thursday; please 
check in school bags if you have not seen them! 
 
SIAMS 
We have now received our SIAMs inspection report and are 
delighted with the outcome of Good and the content in the 
report itself.  Please find a copy attached 
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DATES FOR YOUR  DIARY 

22 July-1.30 pm Y6 Leavers as-

sembly 

22 July-Break up at 2.30 pm 

29 July-Bewerley Park residential 

4th payment 

6 Aug-Fadmoor and Gillamoor 

Show 

6 Sept—8.45 am Pupils return to 

school 

12 Sept-Swimming and PE at St 

Alban Centre starts 

23 Sept-Bewerley Park residential 

final payment 

29 Sept-Y6 Ryedale School 

presentation at Gillamoor 

5-7 Oct-Y5/6 Bewerley Park resi-

dential 

21 Oct-Break up 

31 Oct-Return to school 

@SchoolGillamoor 

Gillamoor C 

of E Primary 

Winning House 

last week was 

Oak 

This week’s       
winning House is 
Elm   

Your success in life does not altogether depend on ability and training; it also 
depends on our determination to grasp opportunities that are presented to 

you.  Paramahansa Yogananda 

Attendance this week is  90.69 % 

First the blade, then the ear, 

then the full grain. 

Collective Worship Theme this half term = Courage 

This YEAR’s      
winning House is 
Elm   



Friends of Gillamoor School News 

Many thanks to everyone who has supported 

Friends of Gillamoor school this last year.   

It's been hard with Covid to get going. We have managed to do some 

fundraising.  The summer raffle made £1516.00.  We can't thank local indi-

viduals and businesses enough for their generous donations! We look for-

ward to an exciting new school year with lots planned. Good luck to all the 

Year 6 leavers; you are a credit to the school.   

Next meeting 12th September at The Royal Oak Gillamoor 7pm  please 

come along YOUR school needs you. Enjoy the summer holidays. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/friendsofgillamoorschool/?ref=share 

 
Tennis  

There is tennis coaching by Mark Franklin at High Park farm 
on the following dates. 

Monday 22
nd

 August 3.30pm 
Wednesday 24

th
 August 2.30pm 

Thursday 25
th
 August 3.30pm 

This is for current, past and friends of Gillamoor school.  Please let Jane 
know if you are coming. jane@highparkfarm.co.uk 07792229330. 
  

Football 

Kirkbymoorside Junior Football Club are looking for new players in most age 
groups for next season.  If your child is interested in joining then please get in 
touch with the following coaches:- 
Under 7s (Year 2)- Craig Ibbotson - 07583 260875 
Under 8s (Year 3)- Andy Prout - 07713 734851 
Under 9s (Year 4)- Neil Cawood - 07960 139671 
Under 10s (Year 5)- Alex Strickland - 07796 176548 
Under 11s (Year 6)- Mark Henderson - 07769 313522 
 

Photo gallery 

Choir—Our choir has been involved in several events this year and we now have 
a link to a video of their performance at the Make Music Day at York Minster 
https://www.dropbox.com/s/6emc9er1uz9jhpf/Chapter%20house%20V4.mp4?
dl=0 

 

Parentpay     

Today there is still £323.75 owing to school, despite several reminders 

sent home. School has had to pay the amount owing from our school fund 

which is used to educate your children.  Please can the amounts owed be 

paid as a matter of urgency or contact us if you are struggling to pay.  

Thank you to everyone who keeps their account in credit.   

 

Staff Training 

Senior Advisor Visit 

 

 

School Lunches 

Week beginning 5 

September is 

week 1 of our 

menu.  

Tuesday 6 Sep-

tember lunch-

pasta bolognaise, 

marble cake and 

chocolate sauce. 

mailto:jane@highparkfarm.co.uk
https://www.dropbox.com/s/6emc9er1uz9jhpf/Chapter%20house%20V4.mp4?dl=0
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